

## SURVIVING THE BLITZ!

## A PERSONAL REMEMBRANCE

AT PEARSON AIR MUSEUM

December 5, 2015 1:00-2:00 PM FREE OF CHARGE Join us for a free public lecture presented by National Park Service Volunteer, Mr. Peter Stenhouse. Mr. Stenhouse was born in 1932 in London, England, and was a witness of the Battle of Britain as a child. Please join us to hear his personal memories, in honor of the 75th Anniversary of the Battle of Britain.

**PEARSON** AIR MUSEUM FORT VANCOUVER NATIONAL HISTORIC SITE:

360.816.6230 www.nps.gov/fova

